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Formal Review and Consultation Process - 267 O’Connor Street 

ACS2020-OCC-PLC-0005 Somerset (14) 

 

Report Recommendation 

That Planning Committee recommend that Council approve the Public 

Consultation Program for 267 O’Connor Street as detailed in Document 1.  

Timothy Beed and Paul Black, Fotenn, the agents for the property owner (Taggart), were 

present to answer questions if needed. 

The committee Carried the report recommendation as presented. 

 


